
 This week, Class 4 visited the Shrewsbury Museum and Art Gallery as part 

of our Topic work on the Anglo Saxons. They attended a museum led    

workshop where they learnt more about life during Anglo Saxon times, the 

discovery of Sutton Hoo, Anglo Saxon burials, and how letters were       

represented in England between 400 and 900 AD. Each child also made a 

clay rune with their initials on which they could take home as a reminder of 

the fantastic day.  The children spent the afternoon exploring the rest of the 

museum in groups, thinking about how artefacts can help us learn more about   

Britain in the past.   

 

 

 


